
CMB Members attend Google Scholar Sensitization Workshop 

Members of the College of Architecture and Engineering Management Board attended a Google Scholar 
Sensitization Workshop that was held at the college on Tuesday, March 24, 2015. The exercise which 
was facilitated by the ICT Centre is meant to ensure that researcher’s publications are searchable and 
visible through the internet. The exercise will be carried out in all the colleges, Schools and faculties in 
due course. 


